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The Brain Injury Association of New York State is celebrating 40 years! 

 
Throughout 2022, we will be celebrating serving New York’s brain injury community for 
40 years and we need your help! 
 
BIANYS is looking for testimonials about the value and experience you have had with us. 
Is there a program you participated in or an event that you attended that has really 
stuck with you, or maybe you or a family member received supports that made a 
positive impact in your lives? Share your story! 
 
How to submit:  
You can submit a written testimonial or record a short video, using our special link at 
MemoryFox or by scanning the QR Code below with your mobile device. Submission 
may also be sent to us at 40BIANYS@bianys.org.  
 
What to think about when creating your testimonial: 

• Talk about what brought you to the Brain Injury Association of New York State  
• Tell us what you like most about the Brain Injury Association of New York State 
• Talk about the value that the Brain Injury Association of New York State provides 

you 
• Outline the success you have achieved through your involvement with the Brain 

Injury Association of New York State  
 
Memorial information:  
Please help us remember members of the Brain Injury Association of New York State’s 
community that are no longer with us. Names can be submitted for our Memorial page 
utilizing MemoryFox or to 40BIANYS@bianys.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to celebrating with you all 
year long! 
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